

MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS

600 North Robert Street Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 64620 St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620

Voice: (651) 361-7900 TTY: (651) 361-7878

Fax: (651) 361-7936

December 28, 2012

Daniel Vogt, City Administrator Little Falls City Hall P. O. Box 244 Little Falls, MN 56345-0244 VIA E-MAIL (dvogt@cityoflittlefalls.com)

Re: OA-916-35 Little Falls/Belle Prairie Township

(City Resolution No. 2012-85; 17379 Riverwood Drive Property; 0.80 acres)

Dear David Vogt:

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the city resolution for orderly annexation between the City of Little Falls and Belle Prairie Township. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in any future correspondence relating to this proceeding.

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Starlene J. Holman

P.P. APR

State Program Administrator, Senior Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit star.holman@state.mn.us

651-361-7909

SJH:kjl

c: Virginia Tembreull, Belle Prairie Township Clerk